
 
 
 
 
 

Kandie Carle       April 30, 2009 
aka The Victorian Lady 
 
 
 
 The Middlesex Institute for Lifelong Education appreciates the time 

and expertise you have given to our program. Your performance as the 

‘Victorian Lady’ along with the anecdotes and historical data was a huge hit 

with everyone. It was excellent in every way. 

 
 
 
       Thank you, 
 
      MILE Advisory Board 


